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Dear fellow Oregonians;

I beg you to vote NO on House Bill 3063 which eliminates all nonmedical exemptions for vaccinations in
Oregon.  Now more than ever we are seeing our freedoms being taken away.  The idea to force someone
to give up their liberty for the collective is not based on American values - period.  I am a doctor and I
support vaccination freedom.  There have been no outright deaths from measles but thousands from
vaccinations.  I sadly treat many vaccination injured children.  It is imperitive that we spend time and
money figuring out why vaccines can cause injury rather than forcing every individual to have them. 
Oregon has a strong reputation for being a liberal state that respects all individuals, so why would you
want to take away this freedom from us?  

I beg of you to vote no on House Bill 3063 - please protect our freedom in this great state of Oregon.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kathryn Cantwell
Lic# 5569
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